
 

 

 

 

      

                                                                                                                

   03-05-2016 

NOTIFICATION 

The Central Board of Secondary Education has been 

directed to raise awareness among students about the 

risks involved in playing with firecrackers without taking 

proper precautions. In this regard, School Heads are 

requested to conduct the suggested events/activities to 

address the issue. 

 Poster drawing, demonstrations through skits / nukkad natak, essay 

writing, Powerpoint presentations, slogan writing etc as regular activities 

/ inter-house competitions 

 

 Teachers and students may also take turns to address the school during 

assembly from time to time about the risks and injuries caused by 

fireworks,  safety tips  and  exercising restraint in their use  

For further clarification, if any, please write to: rajeswary.cbse@gmail.com  

 

       Sd/- 
Sugandh Sharma 
Additional Director [Research & Innovation] 
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